
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th October 2021 
 
 

Film Festival 2021 – 25th November 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
As part of the ‘Into Film Festival’ we have secured some free cinema tickets for Thursday 25th 
November.  
 
We are planning on taking the students to Reel Cinema in Burnley to watch Abominable. We will 
be leaving school at 9:20 and returning in time for lunch. 
 
We are asking parents for a contribution of £4 which will cover the cost of the coach hire and 
provide each student with a snack bag and drink. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below to consent to your child attending this visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss J Kirk, 
Class Teacher. 
 
               
 

 
Film Festival 2021 – 25th November 2021 

 
 

I do / do not consent to my child       attending the visit to Reel Cinema.  
 
I confirm that my childs medical information is up to date as provided in September 2021. 
 
I do / do not enclose a £4 contribution. 
 
Signed:           Date:      

 


